
 

 

 
 
RFP Addendum  
 
Date: 09/20/2021  
 
RFP: #5-RFP-GNRL-2022 CEO and Superintendent Search Services  
 
To: All Prospective Vendors 
 
 
Answer Vendor Questions: 
 

a) Can you please clarify why social security numbers are required as part of the RFP 
submission? 
Answer:  Attachment B has been revised to exclude SS# field. 
 

 
Replace: Attachment B – Vendor Information 
 

Revised Attachment B is attached to this addendum.  
 
End of Addendum  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Attachment B – Vendor Information 

 
Enter Vendor’s name and address below. 

 
1. Vendor Name:    

 
 

2. Street Address:    
 
 

3. City, State, and Zip Code:    
 
 
Additional Requirements: 
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